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Welcome to the September/October 
2017 Newsletter! If you have any 

questions or comments about this 
newsletter, please contact us at 780-

569-5010 or karla@keymobilemusic.com. 

 

In This Month’s Newsletter  

• Student of the Month 

• September/October Birthdays  

• Welcome New Students and Teachers  

• Teacher Activities  

• Thank you to our referring families  

•  

Student of the Month - Chloe V. 

 
Which instrument are you learning? 
The Guitar 

How long have you taken  music lessons? 
This is my second year of lessons. I played in 
the bell choir at school for 1 year as well. 

Who are your favourite music artists? 
Shawn Mendes 

What are your short and long term goals 
with music? 
Continue to learn the all of the strings. I’d like 
to be able to read music and play guitar 
confidently  

What is your favorite part about taking 

music lessons? 
Learning the guitar and getting better each 
week. 

What are your hobbies? 
Hip Hop Dance and Guitar  

What are your favourite foods? 
Pasta and sausages  

What is the coolest think you’ve learned in your lessons recently? 
I’ve learned the 4th string! 



September/October Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to our students who are celebrating a birthday! 
 

Alex C. 

Brady W. 

Carmen F. 

Cole J. 

Hannah C. 

Hayato F. 

Isla C. 

Jamie S. 

Michelle K. 

Quinn P. 

Samuel H. 

Samuel L. 

Sofia S. 
 
Let us know your child’s birthday month so we can include their name in future newsletters! 
 

New Students and Teachers 

A special welcome to our new students and teachers who joined the Key Mobile Music family 

in September and October! 
 

New Students: 

Alexa M.  
Alexander J.  
Asha C.  
Biola O.  
Brandon M.  
Calla P.  
Caren K.  
Claire D.  
Daelyn P.  
Daniel L.  
Duncan C.  
Emily J.  
Eric E.  
Grady M.  
Jasper J.  
Jayda B.  
Jordana K. 
Julian P.  
Keira M.  
Kiarra N.  
Kiera C.  
Landon N.  



Malcolm C.  
Marc M.  
Michelle K.  
Noelle D.  
Oliver K.  
Remy B.  
Samuel L.  
Scarlett K.  
Son D.  
Tiffany J.  
Tye P.  
Violette K. 
 

New Teachers: 

Irina T. (piano, voice) 

Marcia K. (piano, voice) 

Tiffany M. (piano) 

 

Teacher Activities 

 
Marcia K. (piano, voice) 
Having just moved from the USA in August, I was happy to find two rewarding jobs, working 
for Key Mobile Music, and directing the Josephburg Men’s Chorus. The chorus is a group of 16 

men that sing a variety of music in 4-part harmony. We have two concerts coming up that 
might be enjoyable to musical families. Each concert includes the men’s chorus, a bell choir, 

and a special guest. Look for our concerts on November 25, (location TBD) and December 16 
at the Dow Centennial Center in Fort Saskatchewan. See our website 

at josephburgchoralsociety.com for more information. 
 
Joseph L. (piano) 
Joseph presented the world premiere of his original composition, Four Songs Opus 15, at the 
MacEwan University Canada 150 concert on October 15. Joseph and soprano Elizabeth 

Raycroft performed this new work to poetry of Edmontonian Arthur O.R. Thormann, from his 
book, “Exposed to Winds.”  
In addition, Joseph’s Suite Maple, Opus 14 (orchestral arrangements of four iconic Canadian 
songs) for wind orchestra will premiere at the Edmonton Schoolboys Alumni Band on 

December 15. Further information on this performance can be found at schoolboysband.com 
 

Referrals 

Thank you so much to the following families for referring new 

students! These families, along with the new families, will each 
receive a $50 credit toward lessons. 
 
Laco Family 
Marshall Family 
Rogers Family 

 


